Town of Lyme Planning Board 1 High Street, P.O. Box 126 Lyme, NH 03768

Telephone: 795-2661 Fax: 795-4637

PLANNING BOARD AGENDA May 22nd, 2014

The Lyme Planning Board will meet on May 22nd, 2014 at 7:00 PM at the Municipal Offices at 1 High Street to consider the following items:

- 1) Approve the minutes of May 8th, 2014
- 2) James Kennedy, preliminary subdivision discussion of the Hodes Property (Tax Map 403 Lot 9)
- 3) Workforce Housing.
- 3) New Business

Changes to Dowds' Inn Tavern Plans may require Site Plan Review. The Lyme Zoning Board of Adjustment has approved an additional 297 square feet for the Tavern. This new area will be used to comply with the State of NH Life Safety Codes; it will not increase the occupancy for the tavern, the parking needs, or the septic requirements. The owners of the Inn have asked the Planning Board if the Site Plan Review needs to be reopened.

David A. Robbins Planning and Zoning Administrator